
Waukesha County Home & Community Education  
Scholarship Committee 
c/o Waukesha County UW-Extension  
515 W Moreland Blvd AC G22 
Waukesha, WI 53188 
 
 
 
Dear Scholarship Applicant:   
 
Following these tips will be helpful when completing the Waukesha County WA-Home 
and Community Education (WA-HCE) scholarship application. 
 

1. Be neat and thorough in completing the forms and letter. Please type your 
application. 

 
2. Contact your sources of recommendation early. The lack of recommendations 

will affect your application. Have these mailed to the HCE Scholarship 
Committee, c/o Harriet Daley, 1212 Juneau Street, Watertown WI 53098 by June 
15. 

 
3. The application must be completed and sent to: HCE Scholarship Committee, 

Waukesha County Home & Community Education Scholarship Committee, c/o 
Harriet Daley, 1212 Juneau Street, Watertown WI 53098 by June 15, to qualify 
for consideration by the Scholarship Committee. We will notify you after that date 
regarding the status of your application. 

 
The award amount and number of Waukesha County WA-HCE scholarships will be 
determined by the funds available each year. The winners will be announced in early fall 
and will be awarded their scholarships at the beginning of the school year. 
 
If you do not attend school, the award will be forfeited and will revert to an alternate 
candidate designated by the committee. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call Jen Whitty at the UW-Extension 
Office at (262) 548-7789 or Harriet Daley (920) 262-1971.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scholarship Committee 
Waukesha County Home & Community Education 
 

 


